A Promise Delivered...

June 26, 2009

Allan Papp President Papp Iron Works

Dear Allan,

Turner Construction Company appreciates the efforts made by all of our subcontractors to make the new Butler College Dormitory Project a success. The dedication shown by the members of your firm has not gone unnoticed. The result is a facility that the University, Design Team, Turner and the Subcontractor community can take great pride.

In recognition of the Butler College Dormitory project, we present to you the enclosed commemorative shield. We trust this keepsake will serve as a symbol of your firm's contribution to the success of this magnificent addition to the University campus. Thank you for a job well done!

With appreciation,

Turner Construction Company

Teamwork - Integrity - Commitment

Ed Bard



